
Sirs:  I am horrified to learn that you have put West Hayden Island up for grabs for development 
(without mitigation) AGAIN when we have just had a public process that determined that 
development is not wanted on this important natural area and that emphasis on cleaning up 
brownfields is the way to go.  I don’t understand why we have to keep going over the same 
ground.  We want port facilities to be regional, not inter-city competitive. This very valuable, 
irreplaceable natural resource must be retained. Very truly yours, 
  
P.Sydney Herbert 
5125 SW Dosch Rd 
Portland,OR 97239 
Psydneyh1@msn.com 


